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Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulations
Attn: John F. Stolz
Operating Reactors Branch No. 4
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Sir:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit 1 (TMI-1)
Operating License No. DPR-50

Docket No. 50-289
NRC Draft SER, Fire Protection

We have reviewed your draft safety evaluation dated January 14, 1983 of our
Appendix R to 10 CFR 50 exemption requests. In accordance with your letter,
we request a meeting to clarify with the NRC staff, the TMI-1 plant features
relative to the areas where exemption requests have been denied. The specifics
(i.e. time, place, date and list of attendees) of the meeting will be coordin-
ated with our project manager.

Sincerely,

T
-

D. Hukill
Director, TMI-1
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cc: R. Conte
J. Van Vliet
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